NORTH MONTANA BROADCASTERS, INC. P.O. BOX 7000 HAVRE, MONTANA 59501 (406) 265-7841

July 21, 1987

Mr. Carl Dabelstein 8209 West 78th Street Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Carl:

Thank you for your reception report of our FM facility, KPQX, on July 17, 1987. I am most please to inform you that the information you provided is quite accurate and it is most evident that you did receive KPQX.

I have had several of these reports lately so it appears that conditions in the upper atmosphere are somewhat unsettled.

Enclosed please find some promotional items and again, thanks for your report.

Sincerely,

Rob Yaw,

Chief Engineer North Montana Broadcasters, Inc.

(WA7IAL)